
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
1st March 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

South Hunsley Cluster Musicals Concert 
 

Your child has shown interest in participating in South Hunsley’s Musicals Concert as part of the school 

choir. 

 

They will walk to South Hunsley on the afternoon of Wednesday 13th March with members of staff. 

During the afternoon, they will practise singing their song as part of a performance with other local 

schools.  

 

Your child will need to bring their own packed tea to take with them and eat before the concert. The 

concert will run from 6pm until approximately 7:30pm after which your child will go home with you.  

 

If you cannot attend the concert but wish your child to take part, you can arrange for another attending 

child’s parents to take your child home. Please indicate this on the form below. 

 

There will be space for 2 adults per child to attend the concert and parking is available on site.  

 

Please give permission for your child to attend this event and secure your tickets to watch via our Parents 

Evening System https://elloughtonprimaryschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/ before Friday 8th March 2024.  If 

you do not book your child onto this event, they will be unable to attend.  If you do not wish for your child 

to attend, please respond to this email as soon as possible. 

 
 
Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Hurwood 

Music Coordinator 

 

Headteacher: Mrs C Fulstow 
Elloughton Primary School 

Stockbridge Road 
Elloughton 

Brough 
East Riding of Yorkshire 
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